
College of Engineering Open House 2021 

Join us for the Virtual Engineering 

OPEN HOUSE
Saturday, October 30 
10:00 AM - 12:30 PM 

This event is open to the public, but is especially intended for high school and community 
college students and their families to learn about our engineering bachelor degree programs. 

WHEN: 
Saturday, 

October 30, 2021
10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

WHERE:
Virtual Event via Zoom

Links will be provided to all registered guests 

It is recommended that all attendees have 

Zoom installed on the device they plan to use 

to virtually attend the event. 

WHAT: 
- Hear from college students and engineering deans!
- Explore different Sessions based on interests!
- Sessions include these options and more:

All 7 engineering departments 
Women in Science and Engineering 
Maximizing Engineering Potential 

REGISTER TO ATTEND: https://bit.ly/2Y6TQGs  

Have questions? Please contact engrevents@cpp.edu 

https://www.cpp.edu/engineering/academics/undergrad.shtml
https://www.cpp.edu/engineering/cppwise/index.shtml
https://www.cpp.edu/engineering/mep/index.shtml
mailto:engrevents@cpp.edu?subject=Engineering%20Open%20House%202021



